Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. (632) 929-6626 to 29 - (632) 929-6633 to 35

926-7041 to 43; 929-6252; 929-1669
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph/E-mail: web @denrgov.ph

MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : DENR CENTRAL OFFICE
All Offices
FROM : THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY

Finance, Information Systems and Mining Concerns

SUBJECT : SUSPENSION OF THE BUDGET AND TREASURY MANAGEMENT
SYSTEM (BTMS)

DATE

UL 19 2001

Please be informed that the Department of Budget and Management has temporarily
suspended the operations of the Budget and Treasury Management System (BTMS) due to
technical problems. The Public Financial Management (PFM) Committee is still looking for a
solution to the said system.

In this connection, we advise all offices to continue with the manual processing of
transactions (Purchase Request/Obligations/Disbursement) while waiting for the official
statement of the PFM committee.

Attached is a copy of the email advisory from the Department of Budget and
Management.

We hope for your understanding and cooperation.

For information and guidance.

ENGR. NONIVA S. CAGUIOA

MEMO NO, 2021 = 533



S DENR RONALD NILO <rbnilo@denr.gov.ph>
~——

BTMS Production Downtime Advisory

1 message

ICTSS PMO <pmo@dbm.gov.ph> Mon, Jun 28, 2021 at 4:44 PM
To: rbnilo@denr.gov.ph, ictsavella@denr.gov.ph, DMNILLOSAN@denr.gov.ph, EJAPrima@denr.gov.ph,
WJObien@denr.gov.ph, tbpelayo@denr.gov.ph, ADTORIO@denr.gov.ph, MNMANGUBOS@denr.gov.ph,
calopez2@denr.gov.ph, fttangco@denr.gov.ph, jftmolina@denr.gov.ph, OFBERSALONA@denr.gov.ph,
RPQuilala@denr.gov.ph, mradacruz@denr.gov.ph, virferrer@denr.gov.ph, mjdantonio@denr.gov.ph, dscases@denr.gov.ph,
adpapina@denr.gov.ph, lasramos@denr.gov.ph, ZVGUTIERREZ@denr.gov.ph, GCMONDROY@denr.gov.ph,
racalungcagin@denr.gov.ph, mcdbernabe@denr.gov.ph, encastillo@denr.gov.ph, cccunanan@denr.gov.ph,
nbfranco@denr.gov.ph, jmtuason@denr.gov.ph, gevaldez@denr.gov.ph, fcyango@denr.gov.ph, cfzabala@denr.gov.ph,
asbautistajr@denr.gov.ph, rideleon@denr.gov.ph, fiafurigay@denr.gov.ph, maayumol@denr.gov.ph, laoliverio@denr.gov.ph,
GVEstipona@denr.gov.ph, Dianne Ibias <dgibias@denr.gov.ph>

Dear BTMS users:

Please be informed that there will be a downtime of Production starting today until further notice due to
technical problems.

We advise you to continue your transaction through a manual process and apologize for the inconvenience.

Best regards,

Gordon

John Vincent N. Tamayo

Project Development Officer

Department of Budget and Management

OCIO - Budget and Treasury Management System
Gen. Solano St., San Miguel, Malacanang, Ma



